
GOOD  FOOD

SUPPORTING  FAMILIES

HEALTHY  CHILDREN

 

PICK UP 
A PICNIC
 

To register for lunches, send an email no later

than 2nd July to pickupapicnic@gmail.com  

 

EVERY  TUESDAY  FROM  7TH  JULY

Church of Ireland



PICKUPAPICNIC
What is it?

We are all living in difficult times,

As a network of churches, we want to

provide support to families who are

either entitled to free school meals or

whose financial circumstances have

changed during the pandemic. We do

this by offering a picnic lunch every

Tuesday which can be collected from

pick-up points in Ballyclare, Ballynure,

Doagh and Templepatrick. 

What do I need to do?

After registering your interest by

email at pickupapicnic@gmail.com,

we will ask you to complete an online

questionnaire so we understand your

needs, and then every week we will

ask you to complete an online menu

for what type of picnic you would like.

On the following Tuesday, you simply

go to your pickup point and pick up

your picnic. This will be provided until

18th August, just in time for your

children to return to school.


